October 6, 2021
Dear Haldane Community

Please be reminded of the following traffic safety guidelines regarding school drop-off and
pick-up and the areas surrounding our campus:

- School busses exit campus via Mountain Avenue and Locust Ridge. Please park
carefully in these areas to ensure that busses have adequate space to safely pass
through.

- Please do not park on crosswalks or in fire lanes.

- Locust Ridge is one-way during the hours of 7:00 - 9:00am and 2:00 - 3:30pm.

- Neither Mountain Avenue nor the Cedar Street extension behind the District Office
should be used as drop-off or pick-up areas. Please drive onto campus and
drop-off/pick-up your child in the designated areas around the school.

- During elementary dismissal you may find additional parking behind the high school
building.

| appreciate your cooperation and increased vigilance in keeping our students safe as they enter
and exit campus each day.

Sincerely,
Phil Benante, Ed. D.
Superintendent of Schools



